Safety Procedure for Practice at Earl Shilton Trials Club From 29 March 2021 
This document takes into account the government announcement and subsequent ACU advice regarding trials from 29th March 2021. 
Risk Assessment 
There are two main risks of the Covid virus passing from one member to another: 
1. Airborne droplets due to coughing or sneezing. 
2. Touching common surfaces. 
Risk 1 can be reduced to a minimum, by maintaining 2 metres clearance between all people, for the entire duration of their visit to the practice ground. 
Risk 2 can be reduced to a minimum by any person opening and closing the gate wearing disposable gloves when touching the padlock or gate or taking facilities with them to wash / sanitise their hands before and after touching the padlock or gate. 
To ensure the above risks are controlled as far as reasonably practical, and the club complies with current ACU guidance the following procedure will be adopted until government restrictions are completely removed.  
Procedure 
No Officials are required to attend, and riders must not bring spectators with them. 
Club members should not attend if they or a member of their household has Covid 19 symptoms. 
All club members are responsible for maintaining 2m clearance from other members at all times. This does not apply to members of the same household. All vehicles must be parked at least 2m apart. 
All club members must display their practice number board on their trials bike while at the ground. 
All club members are responsible for wearing disposable gloves when opening and closing the gate or washing / sanitising their hands before and after touching the padlock or gate. 

